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Principal and Vice-Chancellor:
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

The Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University,

Montreal.

27th, February, 1930.

D. Macgillivray, Esq.,
Chairman of the Library Committee 
of the Board of Governors, 
Dalhousie University,
Halifax, H0va Scotia.

Dear Mr. Uacgillivray,

In reply to your
request for an autographed book and a message 
to the students of Dalhousie to be added to 
a collection of this nature in the Dalhousie 
Library, Sir Arthur has asked me to send you 
the enclosed autographed copy of the Special 
Order of the 27th March, 1918, issued by him 
as General commanding the Canadian Corps in 
France. This may serve as the message to 
the students, and later on be of more his­
torical interest than anything else he could 
send for this purpose.

your blank cheque.
I am returning

Yours very truly,

Secretary to the Principal


